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Important Dates and Messages: 

 Thank you for attending Parents Evening  
this week, it was lovely to see you and  
share our thoughts with you! Due to having had 
Parents Evening we will not be writing in 
Communication Books, however, we have stuck the 
information sheet we discussed with you on to this 
week’s page. 

 
 The children all behaved very well when having their 

Nursery photographs taken this week. We will send 
the photograph proofs home as soon as they arrive. 
 

 Next week we are planning to do some junk 
modelling! If possible please send in any clean boxes, 
tubes, plastic bottles etc. for us to use. Thank you in 
advance!  

 
 Our Nursery Christmas performance will be on Friday 

8th December. The Morning children’s performance 
will begin at 9.30am. The All Day and Afternoon 
children’s performance will be at 2.00pm. We hope to 
see you all there! 

 
 We are looking for parents who may be interested in 

joining the Parent Forum and representing Nursery. 
This is a small, friendly group run by Mrs Ashwell 
that meets once a half term 1.30pm-3.00pm. If you 
think you may be interested or would like to find out 
more, please speak to the Nursery staff. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  This week we have been… 

 Decorating pizzas! We looked carefully 
at the ingredients and discussed what 
they look and taste like. We then took 
it in turns to add each ingredient to the 
pizza bases! We hope you enjoyed 
eating them!! 
 

 Continuing to use scissors to cut paper, 
card, bubble wrap and paper straws. 

 
 Playing counting games. We have been 

trying to recognise when amounts are 
the same, or if the amount changes 
when items are added or taken away. 
 

 Making playdough pizzas! Using rolling 
pins to create ‘pizza bases’ then 
choosing and making different toppings 
to decorate them with! 
 

 Taking part in Children In Need 
activities. The children were all very 
excited to have their teddy bear picnic 
on Monday! 
 
  

Birthdays: 

Happy 4th Birthday to Reilly 
and Zach!! 

 


